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NORTHWEST INDEPENDENT CHURCH EXTENSION

50 Years! It was in June 1970 that 
Alderwood Community Church 
made a commitment to support the 
Spragues’ ministry with Northwest 
Independent Church Extension. This 
coming month marks 50 years of 
your faithfulness to the Lord through 

us. How much we thank you for your encouragement, 
finances and prayer!
74 New Churches! During these 50 years, God has 
allowed us to have a part in starting 74 new churches 
and helping to encourage and establish 118 other 
churches. One of these was Cornerstone Community 
Church in Vancouver, B.C. – a multi-cultural church 
committed to Gospel outreach in a variety of ways. 
Another was Ashland Bible Church that began in 1971, 
and has consistently proclaimed God’s Word, seeking 
to multiply its ministry in the local community and 
through global missions. How we praise God for 
people who have come to Christ and have grown in 
His grace and knowledge in every place – Alderwood 
has been a partner in what God has done!
Since 2000! These past 20 years the Spragues have 
served as Minister At Large with NICE. This has given 
us with the opportunity to provide Pastoral care, 
encouragement, and challenge to the believers in 
churches throughout the Pacific Northwest. In many 
ways, these years have been especially rewarding as 
we’ve had the privilege to teach and preach the Word 
almost every week in a different church.
Many Contacts – Three Books! During the COVID-19 
pandemic, Elvia has kept regular contact with our 
Bible Study group at Laurel Oaks Senior Community 
with letters, texts and emails. Roy has been busy 
writing two books of sermons, and another book of 
stories and illustrations of our years of ministry.
Thank YOU Alderwood! From our hearts we want 
you to know of our deep gratitude for your partnering 
with us these 50 years!
Roy & Elvia

Welcome
We’re glad you’re here

We want to hear from you! Fill out a 
Communication and/or Prayer Request 
form. We would love to pray for you and 
get you more information. 

Giving available
online or on the 
ACC app

3403 Alderwood Mall Blvd.
Lynnwood WA 98036

425.774.7766

ALDERWOOD.CC

EVENTS AND INFO

ACC’S RESPONSE TO COVID-19 HEALTH CONCERNS 
At this time, local and state health officials have extended the stay-
at-home orders through at least May 31st. This includes our weekend 
worship services and all mid-week programming. 

We encourage all of our ACC family to conduct a small worship service 
at home. We have an ONLINE WORSHIP EXPERIENCE (including 
a message for kids & students) via the ACC app or our website: 
alderwood.cc/online

For more ways to connect, Like and Follow our Facebook page: 
Alderwood Community Church.
You can also find us on Instagram: alderwoodcc

If have not been receiving emails from Alderwood Community Church, 
please check your junk email folder...if you still don’t see anything, send 
your current email to us at ReachUs@amcc.org with instructions to 
update your personal information.

The Alderwood church staff and elders are praying for you regularly! 
Please let us know how we can be praying for you! Submit your prayer 
requests at alderwood.cc/prayer

The Alderwood Compassion Center is up and running! 
Food distribution began May 12th; we are taking donations on 
Wednesday afternoons and Saturday mornings.
See more at alderwood.cc/compassion

Many upcoming events have been cancelled, and some are up in the 
air at this point. We will let you know as soon as we can about summer 
and fall events. A final decision about whether Family Camp will be 
cancelled or not will be made on 6/1/20.
Visit our calendar at alderwood.cc/events

VIRTUAL STARTING POINT - 5/31
Find out how to make ACC feel like “home”. Sign up now to attend our 
first-ever Zoom Starting Point class! alderwood.cc/starting point


